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I strongly oppose SB 1154. The government should not be meddling with private 

wells. This bill disregards private property rights (i.e. private property inspections 

wouldn't require a warrant); creates burdensome restrictions and costs; and imposes 

unnecessary, bureaucratic mandates. This bill threatens the best private interests of 

homeowners, farmers, and rural communities. For many decades, clean private 

water has been achieved and maintained without such aggressively proposed 

government overreach. 


